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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

There was a flurry of last minute changes to be made after receiving the 
resignation two teachers.  We were able to reassign the students and get 
the schedules complete in time for the homeroom letters to be mailed on 
Friday. 

The building is looking great, and we will be ready for the students to arrive 
next week and the teachers this week.   Many teachers have been in 
throughout the entire month to get their classrooms set up.  We are 
fortunate to have such a dedicated staff. 

We will have an Open House/Supply Drop on the evening of August 23rd.  All 
parents and students are invited to stop by the school to drop off their 
supplies, see their classrooms, and visit their teachers.  Traffic will be very 
heavy at this time, but it will be worth the effort. 

I am excited about the single start time.  This will allow for a more efficient 
use of our time at Central. 

 

 


